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From: Katy Petershack
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Baldwin St safety measures
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 4:37:02 PM

Hello,

I'm live near the intersection of Baldwin and Dayton as well as Baldwin and Mifflin. I believe
that at least one of these intersections could benefit from a 4 way stop. Our kids cross at that
intersection and cars drive rapidly up Baldwin and do not seem to always look for
bikes/pedestrians. This is a route that many neighborhood children use to get to school. Please
consider adding a 4 way stop in addition to the other safety measures you are proposing. 

Thanks!
Katy Petershack

-- 
Katy Petershack
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
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